
 

 

 
 
 

DATE: October 18, 2022               WIOAB 05-22  

TO:  All WIOA Youth Program Providers 
FROM: Summer MacDonald, Program Manager  
SUBJECT: Youth Exit Questions in IdahoWorks – Rescission of WIOAB 02-22 
 
 
 
 
WIOA Youth Follow-up Services are required for twelve months after no future services are 
planned for a Youth. This is a federal requirement regardless of whether the youth had a positive 
program exit.  
 
After all planned program services have been closed, the career planner must enter the youth into 
a Follow-Up service. If no other service is provided to the youth for 90 days, IdahoWorks will 
trigger the exit date and allow the youth’s exit questions to appear. At this point, the career 
planner must return to the exit screen and answer the exit questions. 
 
The guidance issued in WIOAB 02-22 is rescinded. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this process, please contact the WIOA/TAA mailbox 


